
 

 

Ref. No: 2025-26/037 
 

                                   August 1, 2025 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Symbol: COROMANDEL 

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 506395 

 
Dear Sir / Madam,  

 
Sub : Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015  

 
We enclosed herewith copies of the newspaper advertisement published on August 01, 2025 in 
Business Standard (English) and Nava Telangana (Telugu) regarding a notice to investors about the 
opening of a special window for re-lodgement of transfer requests for physical shares, in accordance 
with Circular No. SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-PoD/P/CIR/2025/97 dated July 2, 2025, issued by the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India. 
 
We kindly request you to take the above submission on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Coromandel International Limited 
 
 
 
B. Shanmugasundaram  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl. a/a: 
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